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COVID-19: 21-Day Lockdown Update 
24/7 Security welcomes Government's directive that public transport will be available for the 
transfer of essential services staff during the lockdown period.  
Transport providers are allowed to operate twice a day, i.e. 05h00 to 09h00 and 16h00 to 20h00. This will 

allow our staff to travel to and from sites. 

 

We have put comprehensive operational procedures in place, and we are committed to providing 

uninterrupted Armed Response and Guarding services.  

There may be challenges and obstacles during this period, but we are confident that our team is well-

prepared. 

 

The 21-Day Lockdown starts at midnight tonight, and we urge everybody to be safe and adhere to the 

rules. 

 

COVID-19: Industry Collaboration 

A common goal unites people, and more so during a crisis. 
The following like-minded Gauteng-based security and medical emergency companies have joined forces 

to manage operational challenges during the 21-Day Lockdown: 

 24/7 SECURITY 

 APCAN 

 BEAGLE WATCH 

 CORTAC 

 EMER-G-MED 

 MAMBA 

 RSS 

 TRSS 

This initiative is to ensure that clients’ safety and security are not compromised. Each company will 

continue to operate as independent entities but will assist each other where possible with response call-outs 

or any emergencies.  

This combined effort will be monitored and deployed by the respective Control Rooms. 

The group will also monitor media and actionable reports to enable a quicker response to growing 

challenges. 

 

Please note this group has been formed not for profit, and may have additional service providers to follow. 

Should you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the head of our COVID-
19 Task Team, Riekie Foster, at riekief@24-7security.co.za 

REPORT ANY SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY, PERSONS OR VEHICLES TO THE CONTROL 

ROOM - 011 444 2237 
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